
March 5, 1968 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE NATIONAL SECURITY COUNCIL 

The attz..ched paper discussing objectives and problems in the 
h1ter-A1nerican Region will be considered at the National 
Security Counci~ meeting scheduled for Wednesday, March 6, 1968. 

L 

Bromley Smith 
Executive Secretary 

-SECRET 


